Charleston School News: Dear Residents,



Three of our pupils were lucky to have been invited to the "Britain in Bloom" award lunch in the Beach Ballroom where they met the Lord Provost. They were chosen because of their hard work at the allotment over the year. Mr Pirie, who leads the learning there, went along with them. All enjoyed the experience – especially the lunch!

At Charleston everything is gearing up for all our Christmas activities! We have held a very successful Christmas Fayre, attended by lots of local families and their friends and relatives. May I extend a huge "thank you" to all the people who worked tirelessly leading up to and afterwards to make it such a great event. Money raised will be used for the benefit of the pupils at our school.

The sound of music resonates around the school as the classes rehearse for the up coming Christmas shows. From our youngest in the nursery right through to P7, all the children will have the opportunity to take part in a Christmas production which will be performed to friends and families towards the end of term.

Some of our pupils will be singing out in the community at various venues over the festive season. Their first performance will be at the Cove Christmas Concert at the Thistle Altens Hotel.

At this hectic time of year, it is nice to take time to think of others less fortunate than ourselves. Our pupils are collecting small gifts to fill shoeboxes for KAFKHA who will distribute these where there is need.

Before I get back to the glitter and the glue, it just remains to wish you all a very happy festive season.

Laura Fowler Headteacher (Acting)